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WESTERN PACIFIC HISTORICAL CONVENTION 
 
We have confirmed the dates and signed the contracts with the Gold Country Casino in Oroville.  This 
weekend, info will be going out to the various committee members and we will start setting up the 
promotion and marketing for the Convention. 
 
Eugene is working out final cost and fare numbers and will start setting up the webpage with Paul 
Finnegan.  Once fare numbers are finalized, the registration spreadsheet and format will be sent to Bob 
Sims.  Kerry is working on setting up shows and clinics. 
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